
 

 

 

April 16, 2019 

 
 

Important Notice for our Members and Guests:  

  

The Oshkosh Community YMCA has made the difficult decision to permanently 

close the Climbing Wall effective May 31, 2019.  

Recent trends in our business along with the stretching of our resources to serve 

a relatively small segment of our membership has made this decision a necessity. 

By design, the climbing wall could only engage a very limited number of people 

each day.   

We apologize to those members we have disappointed. The wall has provided a 

fun, unique and challenging experience for you since our facility opened.  As we 

change our vision for this space, focusing more on the health and wellness of 

adults and kids, we are excited to share new programming that will be equally 

challenging and enjoyable.  This improved space will provide innovative and 

cutting-edge opportunities for our members.  

Look for new Health and Wellness programming to begin in the Fall of 2019. 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 

 
 

 

Thank you,  
Jeff Schneider 

Senior Vice President/Branch Executive 

jeffschneider@oshkoshymca.org 
920.230.8439   
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